aﬁepublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

August 18, 2022

To:  Elementary and Secondary School Heads
- (Through Public Schools District Supervisors)

Relative to Deped Order No 33 s 2022 each SDRRM coordinator is entitled to
one (1) day service credit in the performance of their duties as SDRRM Coordinator in
the aftermath of 7.3 Magnitude Earthquake in Abra,

In this regard all districts are instructed to submit the list of SDRRM coordinators
to this office on or before August 26, 2022, c/o Mr. Pedro G. Lacap for verification on
the submitted RADAR report through online application.

For queries and clarifications, you may contact Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, Project
Development Officer Il, through celiphone number 09332411988.

Very truly yours:

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, EdD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent P
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